From: p p
Sent: 16 April 2019 15:31

To: English, Rache! |

Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2019/1163/P

Please accept this email as our strong objection against the above planning application in
turning the costcutter supermarket being turned into a restaurant. We do not need any
more restaurants in this small residential area. There will more noise then at present
present when the restaurant closes. The restaurant will only serve desserts so it does not
need to extraction equipment and the can sell the company on to another company who
could be much more noisey to residents. | cannot believe a restaurants only going to serve
desserts!

eileen mahon
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